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Wireless access architectures employing femto- and pico-cell
base-station/access point can reduce power consumption
and enhancing wireless spectrum utilization by shortening the
links and exploiting cooperative and cognitive mechanisms,
but co-ordinations between base-stations or access points
may incur large overheads.

Dr. Leung will present a novel architecture that exploits
wireless-optical convergence for next generation broadband
wireless access employing fibre-connected massively
distributed antennas (BWA-FMDA). In this architecture, a
large number of distributed antennas are connected via radio
over fibres (ROF) to a centralized processing entity to
minimize the communication overhead of system co-
ordination.

The coverage area of the proposed BWA-FMDA system can
range from a few tens of square meters in homes and office
environments, delivered via IEEE 802.11a/g/n or femto-cell
hotspot solutions, to several square kilometers supporting
last-mile technologies such as WiMAX, LTE, and LTE-A
using pico- and micro-base-stations.

Dr. Leung is a registered professional engineer in the
Province of British Columbia, Canada. He is a Fellow of
IEEE, a Fellow of the Engineering Institute of Canada, and a
Fellow of the Canadian Academy of Engineering. He is a
Distinguished Lecturer of the IEEE Communications Society.
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